
From The Headteachers 

Christmas Events 
 

We were delighted to see all our parents, extended families & 
and friends attending the Early Years Christmas Celebration 
and KS1 Nativities. This meant so much to the children and 
staff and reinforces our strong bond which makes our school 
so special.  We thank our staff for all their hard work in  
preparing the children, making the performances a  
memorable occasion. We were especially proud of the  
children, who showcased their wonderful talents. The children 
have a very exciting week ahead, with many Christmas craft 
mornings across the school. Parents are very welcome to join 
the children, as advertised. The school choir have performed 
carols within the community at Sainsbury’s, in Brixton and at 
St Peter’s Home in Vauxhall.  They are now completing their 
rehearsals for the school Carol Service, which will be a won-
derful celebration. The service is compulsory for junior chil-
dren from Year 4. 
  
Primary School League Tables 
 

The primary league tables were released yesterday for 
children achieving the expected standard in reading, writing 
and maths at the end of KS2. Corpus Christi School is ranked 
top school in Lambeth and we would like to take this  
opportunity to thank children, staff and families for this great 
achievement.  

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Mon 17th Dec Classes 1 & 2 Trip to Little Angel  
Theatre 

9.15am—10.30am Year 2 Christmas 
Craft morning 

7pm Carol Service 

Tues 18th Dec 9.15am—10.30am Year 1, 3, 4, 5 & 6 
Christmas Craft morning 

Wed 19th Dec Nursery Trip to Unicorn Theatre  

2pm Christmas Themed Cake Sale 

Thurs 20th Dec CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

Last Day for Nursery Children 

Fri 21st Dec Last Day of Term school  

closes at 2pm  

NO AFTER SCHOOL CARE CLUB ON  

FRIDAY 21st DECEMBER 

Mon 7th Jan Inset Day School Closed to Pupils   

Tues 8th Jan  Children return to school  

Visit our School Website www.corpuschristischool.co.uk for more pictures and information. Find us on twitter @ccbrixton 

 

On Tuesday members of the School 

Council donated a Christmas Tree to 

the Ace of Clubs Shelter in Clapham 

and we wished them all a very happy 

Christmas and thanked them for the 

work they do for the homeless not 

only at Christmas but throughout the year. 

Christmas Jumper Mufti Day  

On Thursday 20th December in aid of our chosen charity, The Ace of Clubs, 

the children can wear something Christmassy to school and donate £1.00 

to this charity. 

Wellness Kits for the Homeless at Christmas 

A very big thank you from Ms Ruiz for all the donations.  These items will 

be distributed to the homeless next week. 

 

   ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Newsletter 

 Friday 14th Dec 2018 

Issue No. 14 

Nursery P/T Daisy R 

Nursery F/T Elina Olsen 

Class 1 Victoire G 

Class 2 Freddie D 

Class 3 Orla K 

Class 4 Heath D 

Class 5 Nathan A 

Class 6 Malachi A 

Class 7 Maeve F 

Class 8 Bella D 

Class 9 Charlie A 

Class 10 Lawrence G 

Class 11 Matilda K 

Class 12 Mirage K 

Class 13 Lulu W 

Class 14 Oskar H 

MERIT AWARDS FOR WEEK ENDING 7th December 2018 

Breakfast & After School Care Club 

Breakfast & After School Club are 

extremely popular.  From September we 

are unable to accept additional children.   

We request that parents make  

alternative arrangements if an  

emergency arises. 

General Reminders 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School please do not hesitate to contact 

one of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz 
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Class  %  

Class        100 7 

Class      100 10 

Class      98.8 8 

Class      98.3 5 

Class      98.2 6 

Class      97.9 1 

Class      97.9 2 

Class      97.5 3 

Class      96.9 11 

Class       96.4 9 

Class      95.0 12 

Class      94.5 4 

Class      94.1 N 

Class      93.2 13 

Class      93.2 14 

Congratulations to Classes 7 & 10 on 

their 100%  attendance. 

Parents’ Association 

Date for your Diary 

Christmas Themed Cake 

Competition and Sale 

Wed 19th Dec at 2pm 

 

 

 

 
 

Get your baking tins out this weekend. 

 

Educational Trips 

£45.00 per child.  This amount should 

now have been paid.  Please log onto your 

Parentpay to clear any outstanding  

balance. 

Year 4, 5 & 6 Residential Trips 2019 

Deposits should now have been paid to 

secure your child's place on their trip.  If 

you have paid the deposit, regular  

payments can be made to clear the  

outstanding balance. 

 School Dinners Spring Term 2019 

Dinner Money is charged at £2.20 per day 

fro children from Year 3.  Please ensure 

your account is up to date. 

First Half term—£63.80 

Second Half Term—£66.00 

Full Term £129.80 

Nursery Uniform 

If you have any spare nursery  

uniform that you no longer need please 

can you bring it into nursery, thank you. 

Reception Classes 

Do you have any unwanted small baby 

clothes?  Classes 1 & 2 need some for 

their dollies. 

Volunteers for  

refreshments at  

Christmas Carol  

Concert  

Monday 17th  

December 

Each year, we have a Christmas Carol 

Concert featuring Year 4– 6  Juniors in 

the Church, followed by refreshments 

in the Church Hall.   

The Parents’ Association are looking for 

volunteers to help serve mulled wine, 

juices and mince pies after the concert. 

Please contact Akosuah on  

kosyoa@gmail.com if you are free to 

help. 

Come & Enjoy A Gospel Christmas 2018 

Join the BBC Gospel Choir of the Year 2018 

with Marcia Walder-Thomas, Nathan Prime, 

Floyd Millen. 

Saturday 15th December 7pm  

NTGG Brixton Community Church, Lambeth 

Road SW2 5BB 

 

Corpus Christi Church Christmas Party & 

Grand Draw Saturday 15th December 

2018 

Please join us tomorrow night in the 

Church Hall for our Parish Christmas Party 

and Grand Draw with live music.   

Doors open at 7pm. Tickets will be  

available on the door  

(£1 adults – accompanied children free). 

There is a bar and shared buffet that  

evening, so please bring along some  

‘finger food’. 

Many thanks to everyone who bought and 

sold tickets for the grand draw.   

Your generosity raised £861.00.  

Spring Term After School  

Activity Clubs 

These clubs will run from week  

commencing Monday 14th January 

2019 to week commencing 25th 

March (10 Weeks).    

Places have now been allocated and 

payment must be made by Friday 

15th December to secure your child’s 

place. 

Any unpaid places will be opened to 

all on a first come first basis on  

Tuesday 8th January.   

http://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk
mailto:kosyoa@gmail.com

